
Friday 10 July,  7.00pm-10.00pm  
181 Blues Point Rd, North Sydney  
Entry $15 ($5 children)  

An Invitation  
To Dear Students & Friends... 

Our 2015 Mid-Winter Ball will be held on Friday 10th July, in North Sydney.   
Students, friends & family are most welcome to join us for some warming Winter dancing 
(Winter is the traditional Festive season for Balls and other entertainment, and perfect for 
some elegant indoor exercise).  

If you can, please bring a plate of simple finger food and/or something non-alcoholic to 
drink (we’ll provide tea/coffee, cups, plates &c).  

Dress: warm & festive (ideal for dressing up) plus those dancing shoes.  

Please note that the Ball will be on Friday at a later time of 7.00 pm, and the week before 
Term 3 Classes commence. 

Looking forward to seeing you there.  

 

With best wishes,  

Fiona & John.  

 

RSVP by Tues 7 July~ 9416 5765 | 0400 104 969  
enquiries@earlydanceconsort.com.au  

mailto:enquiries@earlydanceconsort.com.au

